
Directorate of Open & Distance Learning 
Jamia Hamdard, Hamdard Nagar, New Delhi – 110062  

 

Dated: 05
th
 February 2013  

 

Subject: Shifting of the Venue of the Coordinators’ Meeting  

 

The meeting of the Coordinators of Study Centres of Delhi has been scheduled to be held on 7th 

February 2013, at Jamia Hamdard under the Chairmanship of the Registrar. The venue of the 

foresaid meeting has been shifted from Convention Centre Hall No. 02 to Hamdard Archives 

Auditorium Building. 

 

Sorry for inconvenience.  

 

Dr. T. O. Siddiqi  

Director, DODL 


